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Region 19 Directors,  
 
We are looking forward to hosting you and your students at Dawson High School for the UIL Region XIX Solo and 
Ensemble Contest on Saturday, February 22. Read the following, and please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any 
questions.  
 
STUDENT DROP-OFF: Buses will enter the campus via Cullen Blvd. Students will be dropped off at the main entrance of 
the school and may go to the warmup area (cafeteria). 
 
PERCUSSION EQUIPMENT: Equipment trucks will enter the campus via Cullen Blvd. The percussion entrance is marked 
on the exterior map. The theater room (1413) will be used for percussion storage. Students will not be able to play while 
in the storage area. The room is marked in purple on the interior map.  
 
BUS PARKING: Once your buses have dropped students at the main entrance, they will park in the lot off Hawk Road. 
The exterior map shows the route around the school to the lot.   
 
ACCOMPANIST/PARENT PARKING: Your accompanists and parents may park in the in the spots near the front of the 
school and use the main entrance of the school.   
 
CONTEST OFFICE: The contest office is in the library. 
 
WARM-UP: Students will use the cafeteria for warm-up and concessions. Please refrain from playing anywhere on 
campus except for the cafeteria and performance rooms. 
 
CONCESSIONS: Concessions will be in the cafeteria. We will have breakfast and lunch items available. Cash and card are 
both accepted. 
 
PERFORMANCE AREAS: All performance areas are on the 1st floor. No students(s) should be upstairs. When entering the 
school, the Woodwind rooms are to the left, and the Brass and Percussion rooms are to the right. There will be signs 
posted to help direct students to their locations. Please remind your students that food and drinks are not allowed 
outside of the cafeteria, except water. Please have an adult supervising your students in the cafeteria and encouraging 
them to keep the area clean.  
 
SPECIAL REQUEST(s): Please do not leave the designated warm-up and performance areas!  
Also, our restrooms have all been equipped with vape detectors. The devices are very accurate and if activated, will 
send a notification to our building principal and administration. Feel free to share this information with your students.  
If you have any questions that are not covered in this letter, please let us know. 
  

Aaron Brown – brownr@pearlandisd.org 
Director of Bands, Dawson High School 
281.384.8190 
 
Emelia Hedden, Dominique McCray, and Louis Boldrighini  
Assistant Directors, Dawson High School  


